


NOC Letter to Employee for Visa

Date: 16.07.2022

Ref No. J16071

To Whom It May Concern


1. This is to certify that Mr. Zakar Hossan is a sincere and efficient employee of our company. He has been working with us since October 14, 2021, as a Senior Content Writer. He is going to visit the USA for personal reasons. Hence, this letter has been issued as per the requirement of the visa provider. 


2. We have no objection to him as he is loyal to his duties and responsibilities. This letter can be used for his further concerns. 


Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Syed Emtiaz,
Managing Director,
Buy Air Ticket Ltd. 




NB. Print this NOC on your company Letter Head. Do not keep the NB on your original NOC.





